
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January-February 2014 Prayer Letter 
 
We have been very busy in the New Year. Many events are planned. One day we know that the Lord will 
come and take us home to be with Him. As we continue here in Canada, we know that the day is fast 
approaching. Here in North America, we have many resources even in hard times. However, it is not 
only our resources that will be used to win people in this world to Christ; it it is the mighty power of God 
we need to see people come from darkness to the light. 
 
Please pray for our Filipino members and friends, Justien and his mom Eva, as they travel back to the 
Philippines for six weeks on March 7, 2014. Please pray for Eva’s daughter Fay Marie to come to Christ. 
She knows a works salvation but needs to come to the knowledge that Christ did all of the work 
necessary for salvation. She needs to be saved soon. Please pray that she would be open and receptive 
to the Gospel, especially after her recent surgery. 
 
Before coming to Canada, I prayed about being a missionary to the Philippines and Canada. Even though 
God directed us to Canada, He has also directed different Filipino people to our church to be reached for 
His glory. 
 
Permanent Residence News 
After much work and hiring a Christian Immigration Consultant, we recently received news that we were 
not accepted for permanent residence under the experience class. Of all things, they informed me that 
one of my English scores was not as high as they would have liked, even though I scored very high 
verbally. God knows what He is doing, although we don’t understand everything from our vantage point. 
We plan on renewing our three-year temporary visas later this year for 2015, Lord willing. Our 
consultant reminded us that our citizenship is in another country—Heaven. Please pray for us, as we will 
probably not reapply with the experience class but possibly on a work permit, if this is even possible. 
 
People Being Reached 
Please continue to pray that a fifteen-year-old young man from Honduras would come to church. Also, 
pray for Chyanna, a teenage girl whom my soul-winning partner and I had the opportunity to lead to 
Christ. Her mom said she could come to church if she wanted to but did not want to push religion on 
her. The reality is, though, that the Devil is pushing many of his evil agendas on these same young 
people. In an education video on rock music, an evangelist said in the past a rock group named Black 
Sabbath had come to Ontario, Canada. During the concert the musicians asked everyone who wanted to 
receive Satan as their savior to come forward. It was said that over 1000 young people walked the aisle 
giving their lives that night to Satan. One thing for sure is we need to show people a true relationship 
with our King Jesus Christ. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Change of Address: 
 
Jeremy and Jennifer Witte 
529 Gordon Avenue 
Unit 15 
London, Ontario, Canada N6J 2V9 
His Cell:  226-700-5777 
Her Cell:  226-700-8802 
E-mail:  teamhelps2@gmail.com 
 
Prayer Requests: 
 
1. Wisdom 
2. Pay off current bill 
3. Souls to be saved and trained 
4. God to use us in a greater way 
5. Missionary friend Clarence Moore for strong health for upcoming crusades       
 
Yours for souls, 
Jeremy, Jennifer, Josiah, and Jason Witte                                                                                                                                     
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